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Sent: Monday, October 30, 2006 1:47 PM 
To: BPA Public Involvement 
Subject: Comment on Long-Term Regional Dialogue Policy Proposal 
 
Comment on Long-Term Regional Dialogue Policy Proposal  
View open comment periods on http://www.bpa.gov/comment 
 
Mel Fitzgerald 
Employee 
  
 Dear Stephen J. Wright, Proposals by the aluminum industry for long-term BPA contracts must be 
accepted! For more than 60 years, BPA and the industry have been partners in this state, bringing 
infrastructure and low rate power for everyone. To consider giving the industry even less in the future is 
downright wrong. Our economy has suffered enough. Throwing away good, family-wage jobs by 
cutting the industry off will destroy the economy of rural communities throughout Washington. Please 
take action to save the industries that remain in this state. These jobs are very important. We have seen 
other plants close and modernization plans scrapped throughout North America because long-term 
power was not available. Please make sure affordable power is available to industry. The future of many 
people rests in your hands. Sincerely, Mel Fitzgerald. 


